
 
 

GOVERNMENT OF MEGHALAYA  
OFFICE OF THE DEPUTY COMMISSIONER:: EAST KHASI HILLS DISTRICT  

:::SHILLONG::: 

This is to inform the general public that as conveyed by the appropriate 

authority, the Government is actively considering further reduction in rates of fuel. 

Associations are strictly instructed not to disrupt movement or prevent commuters 

and general public from plying on the roads. Action will be taken as per law 

against any individual or group found in violation of law. 

PRESS RELEASE 

Sd/-  
(Miss Isawanda Laloo, IAS)  

Deputy Commissioner,  
East Khasi Hills District,  

Shillong 
 


